
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Managing with Less’  
 

Exploring the Economic and Environmental Benefits of a  
Sound and Sympathetic Course Management Policy 

 

Date: Tuesday 28th February at 6.30pm 

Location: Temple Golf Club, Henley Road, Hurley, SL6 5LH 
 

Chaired by Michael Barratt 
(Broadcaster, writer and former advisor to the R & A Golf Course Committee) 

 

An evening workshop aimed at illustrating how best to meet the challenge of maintaining the 
quality and playability of the golf course whilst respecting and positively contributing to the 
indigenous social and natural environment.   Since the mid nineties Temple has worked hard 
to reduce course management costs and enhance biodiversity but without compromising on 
the quality demanded by today’s golfer.  This “warts and all” workshop will tell the story of 
this journey and includes contributions from:  
 
Keith Adderley    the interface between the policy and the golfer   
Club Secretary 
 
Martin Gunn     how a sound course management policy benefits the  
Course Manager   playing quality of the course and the indigenous   
     natural environment. 
 
Gavin Bennett    the benefits of less intensive land management on biodiversity  
Berks, Bucks & Oxon 
Wildlife Trust 
      
Michael Barratt   the wider issues covered by the R & A Golf Course Committee 

 
Tickets:  £15 to include coffee on arrival and a one course supper 

 
For further information or to make a booking, please contact Stan Edwards on 01628 824795 or by 
email to stan.edwards@templegolfclub.co.uk    
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